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Thursday 29th November 2018 
 
 
Dear Year 3 and Year 4 Parents 
 
As you are aware, we have our Christmas productions on Wednesday 12th and Thursday 
13th December.  It would be very helpful if you could provide your child with their costume.  
Please see below the list of costumes and check what your child will need.  
 
Our play is set in Austria, in the early 1800’s; please bear this in mind when providing the 
costumes!  
 
Please contact us if you have any difficulties sourcing these items. 
 
 Male Market Seller or Villager and Franz Gruber 

 A pair of dark trousers (Corduroy would be ideal, please do not worry if not)  

 Checked shirt with no logos (any colour) 

 Red knee high socks (plain) possibly football socks 

 School shoes 

 Optional - tweed jacket or overcoat 

 Optional - Austrian style hats 

 Winter Scarf and gloves (plain dark colours) 

Female Market seller or Villager 

 Plain or checked blouse 

 Knee/calf length traditional Austrian style skirt. We are willing to make the girls’ skirts 

but require dark plain/plaid material. If you can donate any, that would be a great 

help 

 Dark tights 

 School shoes 

Mouse 

 Brown/ grey leggings 

 Brown/grey t-shirt (plain, no logos)  

 Brown/grey tights to be made into tails 

Narrator 

 Smart trousers 

 White shirt 

 Waistcoat if possible 

Father Joseph 

 Black trousers 

 Black Shirt 

 White dog collar  

 



 

 

Snowflake Dancer 

 White long sleeved t-shirt 

 White leggings  

(Please note, these will be sewn onto or ‘glittered’!) 

Star Dancer 

 Black long sleeved t-shirt 

 Black leggings  

(Please note, these will be sewn onto or ‘glittered’!) 

Nativity Scene costumes will be provided by school 
 
It would be very much appreciated if these could be provided as soon as possible, and no 
later than Friday 7th December, with names on tags and a hanger.  Please do not go to any 
expense in sourcing any of the items - don’t forget to check the local charity shops. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Mrs Dinham, Mrs Nile and Mrs Edwards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


